
 

 
 

SICTA Alert – February 12, 2007 
 

 

URGENT HELP NEEDED ON TOWNWIDE SURVEY   If you have not mailed in your 
survey yet, we can now offer you an easier approach for forwarding your opinions to us.  
An on-line survey is now available via the following link:  

   http://www.seaisle.com/sicta_survey.asp 

The on-line survey version was voluntarily constructed for us by Sofroney Real Estate, 
and while SICTA does not endorse any individual business, we greatly appreciate their 
support on this important townwide effort. 

Completed surveys are confidential and will be included in our report on an aggregated 
basis only.  Results will be presented to the Planning Board for consideration in their SIC 
Master Plan deliberations.  We will begin presenting preliminary results this month, 
so it is urgent that you share your opinions ASAP. 

SICTA will also be sharing the survey results at our next town-wide meeting on Saturday, 
March 3rd, 1:30 in the Community Lodge.  The agenda will be: 

� Transportation 
� Parking 
� Recreation 
� SICTA Survey Results 
� North End Issues 
� Open Discussion 

This will be the fourth town meeting in our ongoing series leading up to the May elections 
for Mayor and Council Members (see website for copies of prior meeting slides and 
handouts).   Issues discussed will be used as a basis for SICTA’s candidate forums, 
which we expect to be hold over the next few months. 

 

Interested in continuing to get SICTA Alerts?  Maybe your friends would be too.  Please 
forward this so they can be aware and sign up at www.sicta.org/aboutsicta.htm. 


